
Sent: 17/08/2025 9:02:20 AM
Subject: Nth steyne development

I would like to object to the development at 92 north Steyne Manly this is a massive
overdevelopment of a small site. The building looks objectionable and there is far too much
building on this site. It will be a massive eye sore right opposite our beautiful beach. It is too
high. We will end up looking like the Gold Coast. It is only a development by greedy
developers who no way care about this area. I am totally opposed to this.
Regards
Ross Hale


